
 

 

Feb 11, 2024 

House Committee on Rules 

Representative Julie Fahey  
Representative Jason Kropf  
Representative Rob Nosse 
Representative Kim Wallan  
Representative Jeff Helfrich 
Representative Andrea Valderrama 
 

 I oppose HJR 201 that allows for a statewide property tax!  HJR 201 attempts to override 

Measure 50 and increase our property taxes.  

Adding a statewide property tax in addition to all the increases we are experiencing in every 

phase of our lives does not create trust with citizens.   

I do not support any new financial obligations on the citizens on Oregon. 

VOTE NO ON HJR 201 – NO STATEWIDE PROPERTY TAX! 

K Rogers/Salem 

 


